
IN RESPONSE, PLEASE

REFER TO: M970806B

August 14, 1997

MEMORANDUM TO: L. Joseph Callan
Executive Director for Operations

FROM: John C. Hoyle, Secretary /s/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - BRIEFING ON SHUTDOWN RISK PROPOSED RULE FOR NUCLEAR
POWER PLANTS (SECY-97-168), 2:00 P.M., WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 6, 1997,
COMMISSIONERS' CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND
(OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE)

The Commission was briefed by the NRC staff on the proposed rule for shutdown plants and fuel storage pool operations. The Commission will provide

guidance and direction in the staff requirements memorandum based on the votes on SECY-97-168.
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